
From: Harrell, John A. <JHarrell@wjbf.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/3/2016 12:10:48 PM
Subject: Gov. Haley on Nuclear Deal

 
 
Good morning, I hope you are doing well!
 
I was wondering is Governor Haley was planning a statement in response to the announcement this morning that 
Russia is no longer recognizing it’s deal with the U.S on nuclear non-proliferation.
It appears to be both directly and indirectly aimed at the unfinished MOX facility at Savannah River Site.
I know this has been a hot button issue for South Carolina, so I wanted to reach out and see if she would be able to 
comment.
 
Thanks!
 
Andrew Harrell
WJBF-TV Producer
w- 706 828 7315
c-  803 341 2330
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